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Heller Announces More Than $3.6 Million for the Reno Intermodal Transfer Center Project
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S. Federal Transit Administration awarded the Regional Transportation Commission of Washoe County $3,604,440 for the Reno Intermodal Transfer Center Project. This grant will allow the RTC to ability to continue construction for this project. 
“Transportation infrastructure is a fundamental building block in accommodating a growing community like Washoe County. Securing grants such as this one ensure that Washoe County moves forward in the advancement of amenities to serve the needs of our residents. These facilities are a stepping stone for the preparation needed for future growth; and an essential tool in keeping up with our current development pace,” said Heller. 
The funding for this project allots the Regional Transportation Commission of Washoe County the funds to continue construction on the Reno Intermodal Transfer Center Project. The grant will be distributed between the Reno-Sparks, Nevada-Intermodal Transportation Terminals and Related Development, Washoe County Bus and Bus Facilities, and the Reno & Sparks Intermodal Transportation Centers. 
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